Pilon, Janet

Subject: GRIDS2/MCR May 17th Public Meeting

From: Heather Zupko, CHRL, RHN Sent: Monday, May 16, 2022 5:09 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: GRIDS2/MCR May 17th Public Meeting

Hello,

If it's not too late, I would like to express my support to maintain the urban boundaries as voted for by the council recently. If we do not protect our farm lands, where will we grow our food? When does the expansion end? Please keep the urban boundaries in place!

Thank you,

--

Heather Zupko, CHRL, RHN